
 

 

Moretown Planning Commission 
Moretown School Picnic Table 

6:30 pm 
September 4, 2018 

 
 
Present: Jonathan Siegel, Chair; Dara Torre; John Schmeltzer; Karen Horn. 
Guest: JB Weir, Zoning Administrator 
 
John made a motion to adopte the minutes of  August 21, 2018. Dara seconded the 
motion which was unanimously approved. 
 
The Planning Commission discussed the upcoming joint meeting of the Selectboard, 
Development Review Board and Planning Commission regarding the question of 
whether to put a subdivision bylaw before the Moretown voters. The Planning 
Commission is working on an information piece to assist the boards and voters 
assess whether or not such a bylaw would be helpful to the town. 
   
The meeting was adjourned at 7:58 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Karen Horn 
September 5, 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


